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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:        INDUSTRY, TOURISM AND RESOURCES 
 
TOPIC: TCF Structural Adjustment Package – Date of Payments to Blundstone 
 
 
REFERENCE:                     Hansard 16/2/07, Page E32 
 
QUESTION No.                  AI-34  
(Hansard 16/2/07, Page E32) 
 
Senator CARR asked: —In terms of the payments that have been made to Blundstone, did you mention a figure 
in 2006 of $340,000? 
Mr Peel—2006-07 TCFs post-2005, $344,438. 
Senator CARR—What date was that payment made? 
Mr Peel—I do not have that precise information. 
Senator CARR—But it was definitely after June of last year? 
Mr Peel—Yes, it was in 2006-07. 
Senator CARR—Some time in the last six months they got $344,000—is that right? 
Mr Peel—It was paid in financial year 2006-07. I do not have the exact date. 
Senator CARR—Can you take on notice the date on which it was paid? 
Mr Peel—Yes. 
 
 
ANSWER 
 
The payment was made on 21 September 2006. 
 




